
St. Ann’s Catholic Church 

23529 Highway 53 

Gulfport, Mississippi 39503 

228-832-2560 

Stanncatholic@bellsouth.net 
 

Dear Parishioners and Friends,  

 Thank each and every one of you for the donations so far.  

We are still in need of the following items for our festival.  

Remember, the more items we have donated the fewer items we 

have to order and the more money we are able to raise.  

The #10 cans of Cut Green Beans 36 more, Bush’s Baked 

Beans 24 more, Chili 2 more, Nacho Cheese 34 more, Nacho 

Chips, Crock Pot Liners, 2 boxes of Hamburger wraps, 1 large box 

of sos pads, cases of water, 1 case of gloves, 15 packs of angle hair 

pasta, #5lb slices American cheese quantity 4, 2 gal of sweet relish, 

1 gallon of Dale’s seasoning, 4 packs of shredded lettuce, 1-40 oz 

of minced garlic, 25lb rice, shredded chedder cheese 5lb-2 packs, 

Mop Heads-1 pack, 2 large size Tabasco Sauce, 2 boxes of drum 

liner trash bags (Sams), large aluminum pans (Sam’s), 6 Gallons of 

Clorox Bleach, 2 Gallons Clorox Clean up.  

If you can help by bringing the above items it would be 

greatly appreciated.  These items can be left at the Parish Office. 

We are still in need of a chairperson(s) for the silent auction. 

If you have not picked up your 1K raffle tickets please do 

so ASAP. Robert Lizana and Father Vo also have Drawdown 

Tickets.  T-Shirts have been ordered and will be available in the 

coming weeks after church. A Facebook event has also been 

created in hopes of spreading the word. If you could kindly get on 

Facebook and share the event, we feel this will help promote.  We 

ask that you continue to pray for the success of the 15th Annual 

Catfish Festival. We appreciate the continued support and are 

always open to suggestions.  Feel free to contact us at anytime. 

 

 

 

Sincerely,  

Robbie and Monica Robinson 

Festival Chairpersons 

228-861-8508 228-861-2508 


